
Festive Feedback Response
Thank you to all of you who engaged with our festive feedback stations at the end of
Michaelmas Term. Here’s an update on how we are responding to your comments.

Wish Upon a Star

You wished for: more big cushion chairs
Your wish is our command! We have ordered two additional beanbags, which will appear in
the library soon. These are an interim measure while we look into providing more
comfortable seating throughout the Wellbeing area.

You wished for: HDMI to USB-C adaptors for the docking solutions
Wish granted! We ordered two HDMI to USB-C cables, which are now available to borrow
from the Library office.

Naughty or Nice?

Most respondents said the library had been nice - phew!

Nice votes commented on:
How warm the library is
The Wellbeing area
Our seasonal decorations
The blankets
The nice librarians
The printing facilities

However, one library user felt that scrap paper should be more consistently available. We
try to maintain two trays of scrap paper throughout the year (one in the printing room, one
by the new books collection) and a third in the revision period during Easter Term. We will
check these trays more regularly and keep them topped up as best we can, but we are also
committed to reducing the amount of printing and subsequent paper waste we produce. Of
course, library users are also welcome to add to the scrap paper stash!


